
Friday 12
th
 July 2019 

 

 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 
We have been writing a recount of our wonderful 

school trip to Cotswold Wildlife park.  

      

We have been practising our leaving songs for the 

church on Thursday 18
th

 July at 9:15am. 

                                     

Some of the things that children 

might experience next week: 

Monday we will be having a picnic 

up at All Saints School. 

            

 And at the end of the week a party 

to celebrate the end of the school 

year! 

 

How you can help your child at home:  

In order to help prepare them for the new expectations of Year One, perhaps now would be a good time 

to give your children some more responsibility around the house. Could they be your assistant chef when 

you are cooking? Maybe they could help you peg out the washing counting the number of pegs and items 

as you go? If you need to write a shopping list for a summer picnic ask your child to use their writing 

skills to do this for you.     

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  

Monday 15
th

 July we will be walking up to All Saints School for a picnic lunch altogether on the field! 

It could be a hot day so could you please ensure your child has a sun hat and water bottle in school. 

Your child’s report will be sent home with you on Monday 15
th

 July. Please come and see your child’s 

teacher if there is anything you would like to discuss. 

The reception team would just like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all the parents and 

grandparents for all your help and support this year! We have thoroughly enjoyed having all of the 

children this year and wish you all a wonderful summer holiday, lots of rest and lots  

and lots of luck next year! 

 

FINAL!!! 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.jamieoliver.com/recipes/category/occasion/picnic/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjajJTI8_bUAhXGIcAKHXcrDrIQwW4IKDAJ&usg=AFQjCNEjWB9Vp4-sPAX1ZDjDZVRm1Wy_xw

